Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
FSC - Financial Institution Regulation
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Office of Financial Regulation has received the petition for declaratory statement from Banco de Credito e lnversiones. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Chapter 663, Florida Statutes, as it applies to the petitioner.

On 6/3/2021, the Florida Office of Financial Regulation (Financial Institutions) received a Petition for Declaratory Statement from Banco de Credito e lnversiones. The petition seeks a declaratory statement from the Office accepting Bank of New York Mellon, which does not have a full branch in the State of Florida, to serve as the custodian for an investment portfolio to comply with Capital Equivalency requirement pursuant to section 663.07, Florida Statutes and OFR-U-29 form.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Agency Clerk, Office of Financial Regulation, P.O. Box 8050, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-8050, (850) 410-9889, Agency.Clerk@flofr.go.
Please refer all comments to: Agency Clerk, Office of Financial Regulation, P.O. Box 8050, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-8050, (850) 410-9889, Agency.Clerk@flofr.go.
